~

Superhero
Skills
For School

Is your child starting school
this September?

Come and join us for an interactive
N session to find out how you can support
your child through this exciting time!

Incredible Independence
\\/ Terrific Thinkers
Lift Off To Literacy
Fuelled Up For Fun

For more

information or to .
book a space Amesbury Library

contact us on: Smithfield Street, Amesbury, Salisbury, SP4 7AL
Thursday 27th June 2024

0800 970 4669 10am - 12midday

www.wiltshirechildrenscentres.org.uk

&
Spurgeons

Together with families



